ATU LOCAL 1181-1061
EPP / ELECTION of OFFICERS
UPDATE
June 21, 2019

Brothers and Sisters:

| am happy to report that the New York State Assembly passed the Employee Protection
Provisions (EPP) bill by a vote of 114 to 12 on Monday night, June 17,

The New York State Senate previously approved the EPP bill by a 57 to 1 margin.
The bill now goes to Governor Cuomo for his review and hopefully his signature.

We will be working hard with our allies to get the bill signed. We will, of course, keep you
advised of all developments.

On another note, as you all know, our election of officers was held yesterday. The three
members of the Cordiello Slate on the ballot were elected, receiving some 85% of the vote.

It has been an honor and privilege to serve this membership over the past 10 years. We look
forward to working with you over the coming years as we move this Union ahead into the
future.

On behalf of the Executive Board, we thank you for your continued support.

Wishing you all a safe and enjoyable summer.

Look for updates on the EPP during the coming days.

In solidarity,

¥ / i
Michael Cordiello, President/Business Agent

and the Executive Board
ATU Local 1181-1061



